
 

 

 

 

Request for Proposals (RFP) Notification # 1 

NOTICE TO ALL CONSULTING ENGINEERING FIRMS 

 
To all potential proposers: 

Re:  S-226-18 – CE&I Services for the I-85 Widening MM 98 to  

MM 106 Design Build Project 

 

 

Question:  Does the Assistant Project Manager position and/or 

the Materials Management Engineer position for the referenced 

solicitation require a professional engineer’s license. 

Answer:  The Assistant Project Manager position and/or the 
Materials Management Engineer position do not require a 
professional engineer’s license. 
 


